
Questions from Ms R Roseff, Hereford 

 

1 On what date did Bloor Homes first indicate to Herefordshire Council that they 
would be willing in principle to make a contribution to the Rotherwas Access 
Road if land at Bullinghope was included in the UDP?   

2 Was the first discussion only with members, only with officers, or both? 

 

 


